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ASX Announcement 

5 August 2020 

 

Victorian Operations Update 

Reliance Worldwide Corporation Limited (ASX: RWC) advises that, on the basis of the guidelines 
provided by the Victorian Government, its Melbourne manufacturing facilities fall within the 
‘permitted industry’ category and will therefore continue to operate. 

RWC has appropriate plans in place to ensure that it conforms with increased COVID management 
controls and our primary focus will continue to be the health and safety of our employees whilst at 
work. 

 

For enquiries, please contact: 

Phil King 
Group Investor Relations Director  
+61 499 986 189 

phil.king@rwc.com 

 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Disclosure Committee. 

 


